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Arend Herma Carole Rhonda

Isn’t it nice to know that, in these economic times,
there is a company which has been at the forefront of
the travel business in Halton/Peel since 1974 offering
you quality service and reliability. We at Roos Travel
Agency take pride in our work and your satisfaction.

During the upcoming fall and winter season, please
drop in to see us for an unbiased view of the Canadian

| Travel Market. ,
Cathy In our 20th Anniversary Year of serving you.

Bill ~ Darlene ~ Ann ~ Kelly
call someone who cares...

——r ROOS TRAVEL AGENCY
7/'7/"7 232 GUELPH ST., GEORGETOWN

‘ 873-2000




